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Comments: Please Don't Log the Taylor/Carter LSR

 

Dear District Ranger Luis Palacios,

 

Do not log in late successional reserves. You know it is an ecologically unsound practice and therefore it should

not be done. 

 

Sincerely,

Mr Kevin Peer

1912 E Fork Rd  Williams, OR 97544-9757

kevin@inneralliance.net

 


